Friends of Cheyenne Mountain State Park Board Meeting
February 18, 2010
Members present were: Lori O’Hare, Barb Scott, Glen Scott, Janeen Igou, Pam Scott, Jack Busher, Jim Hatley, and Monique Mullis.  Also present were guests Donna Hatley, Barry and Pat Cooper.
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm.
The minutes from the last meeting (January 2010) were reviewed and approved by a unanimous vote. 
Reports
Treasurer’s Report:   Our current spending balance is $3,854.74 in the 1st Bank account.   We still have the $5000+ in the CD.  Treasurer’s report as submitted by Barb Scott was accepted unanimously.  
Programs/Finance:  No news.    
Membership:  No news
Communications:  No news    
Volunteer Update:  The prospective volunteer open house is this Saturday from 12- 4.  Jack has set up trail work days for the Spring and Summer.  A Spring Clean up is scheduled for March 14.    
Old Business
The mural that a private donor contributed funds to complete will have to be completed some other way.  The original artist that agreed to do the work is out of the state for at least the next 3 months.  Monique will visit with the donor and see if some options that they can work out to get it completed will satisfy the requirements of the donation.
Park Manager Update
Monique reported that the new Park Manager should be on board by the end of March.  
New business

2010 Budget – the board reviewed the budget matrix for a final copy with some minor changes.  Glen will make those and present it at the next meeting.  
Glen presented a draft form of a 2010 Program Budget Review for us to look over and discuss at next month’s meeting.  
Fundraising was discussed.  Lori, Janeen, Monique, Barb and the Hatley’s will form a subcommittee to outline/plan an event to be held possibly at the end of October.  

Other possibilities to solicit funds were to create a menu of need that prospective donors could choose from when they wanted to make some kind of contribution, create a donor tree with small metal leaves engraved with names and sending the donor a certificate , “Adopt a Jr. Ranger”, more to come.  

Monique reported that Tom Wangerin offered to put together a virtual tour for the park for the web site.  

It was decided that at the next meeting we would discuss the program event, the recognition tree and the virtual tour.  

Motion was made to adjourn.  Motion approved unanimously.  Meeting adjourned at 6:40 pm.  Next meeting will be March 18, 2010 at 5:30 pm.  
Respectfully submitted, 

Lori O’Hare

